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2023-2024 School Year

Dear Parents:  


This year the First Graders will also feed their brains with nutrients in the morning.
Please send in a healthy snack. Please make sure it is small in size. Please try and send in a snack that is peanut/nut free.  


I appreciate your help and feel that this is an important part of helping our children stay strong, healthy and focused.








Thank You!








Mrs. Smith
